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Jacqueline Moore

Address

15425 Potomac River Drive
Cobb Island, MD 20625

Phone

(301) 219-9425

Email

travelswithjackie@rocketmail.com

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

Unless developers are going to pony up dollars to support the schools/roads/infrastructure needed if more housing
is built, they should not keep getting a free pass. The strain on the aquifer is already too great, and more people will
create more stress on the water systems.
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